PUBLIC NOTICE
Leicester School District
1078 Main Street
Leicester, MA 01524

Public Hearing of the School Department FY18 Proposed Budget

At 6:30 p.m. on April 11, 2017, in the Leicester Town Hall Selectmen’s Meeting
Room, the Leicester School Committee will hold its Public Hearing on the proposed
FY 18 budget for the Leicester Public Schools. This Public Hearing is being held in
compliance with M.G.L. Chapter 71, Section 38N.

The proposed FY 18 school budget is $16,315;000. The total amount requested reflects
an increase of 378,200 or 2.37% above the amount appropriated in FY17. As has been
the case over the past many years, the school department’s budget was created in a
fiscally responsible manner in recognition of the financial challenges before us as a
community.

As residents of the Town of Leicester, we are sending you an invitation to the Public
Hearing, a meeting which is open to all. The draft budget is posted on the website. Once
there, you will find on the side navigation bar, Finance & Operations, you will find a
section entitled FY 18 budget information.

Thank you for your continued support of the Leicester Public Schools and we look
forward to sharing our proposed budget with you on April 11" at 6:30 p.m.
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